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TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 9
5:00 pm Enzo Timordidio R.1.P. - Family
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 10
9:00 am The People of the Parish
11:00 am Ben Culotta & Mica Fiore R.I.P.
- Jack & Bessie Culotta

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 11
9:00 am Alexander Mithomens R.I.P.
- Maria Milhomens
TUESDAY, SEFTEMBER 12
7:00 pm Giovanni Capalbo R.I.P.
- Anna Bellisaro
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13
9:00 am Violet Watkins R.1.P. - Pat Slade
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 14
7:00 pm Klara Kordas R.I.P.
- St. John the Evangelist C.W.L.
Pedro Cardozo R.I.P.
- Mildred & Children
Sister Anna - Ciociola Family
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 15
9:00 am Francesca Tallerico R.I.P. - Children
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 16
9:00 am Unannounced
5:00 pm Luigi Giannini R.I.P. - Family
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 17
9:00 am Michael Poplawski R.I.P.
- Honrado & Cortez Families
11:00 am The People of the Parish

to them, lift them up, and bless
them with new life, especially
Dianne MacFarlane, Patrick Suraj and Shelly.

Sick: That God may draw close wtﬁq

Deceased: That they may be welcomed into eternal
glory with all their sins forgiven.

Pope's September Evangelization infention:
Parishes - That our parishes, animated by a
missionary spirit, may be places where faith is
communicated and charity is seen.

175th Anniversary Celebration —

Western Pastoral Region Celebration
Tuesday, September 12, 2017 - 7:00 p.m.

As the Archdiocese of Toronto celebrates its 175th
anniversary, Cardinal Thomas Collins, Archbishop
of Toronto, extends an invitation for all to join him
for Mass and a reception to commemorate this
historic milestone. The Western Pastoral. Region
celebration will take place at Merciful Redeemer
Parish (Mississauga)—2775 Erin Centre Blvd. (east
of Winston Churchill Blvd, west of Erin Mills Pkwy)
on Tuesday, September 12, 2017 at 7 p.m. For
more information, visit www.archtoronto.org/175

Sistine Chapel Choir Concert
Tuesday, September 26, 2017 - 7:30 p.m.

For the first time in its history, the Sistine Chapel
Choir (commonly known as the Pope’s Choir) will
visit Canada. The first stop of the Canadian tour will
take place on Tuesday, September 26,2017 at 7:30
p.m. at St. Michael's Cathedral Basilica. This
internationally renowned group of 30 boys and 22
men sing for the Holy Father’s celebrations at the
Vatican and tour the world to share the gift of
sacred music. The Sistine Chapel Choir is
considered one of the most prominent and oldest
choirs in the world, dating back to the 7th century.

A limited number of free general admission tickets
(maximum 2 per person) will be made available
online at: bit.ly/sistineTO beginning Monday,
September 11, 2017 at 10 a.m. The concert will
also feature a performance by the students of St.
Michael's Choir School, one of only six choir
schools in the world affiliated with the Pontifical
Institute of Sacred Music in Rome.

OFFERING
Weekly Offering (September 3)................ $2,542.30
Building Fund..........covueereereecreeeenenne $1,899.25
Expenses (Aug 30-Sep5)......cccceeerrennne. $1,462.81

Thank you for your contribution.

SEPTEMBER 10, 2017

Come & See
Daughters of St. Paul
September 29 - October 1, 2017

A vocational discernment retreat for single women
18 - 33. The retreat will include: Daily Mass,
Morning and Evening Prayer, Conference,
Eucharistic Adoration and Silent Retreat Day.
Contact: Sr. Helena Raphael at 617-850-5584 or

email: srhelenaburms@gmail.com.

Reconciliation and
First Holy Communion

If your child was baptized in the Roman Catholic
Church and was born in 2010 (Grade 2) or earlier,
and you wish to prepare your child to celebrate the
Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession) and First
Holy Communion in the 2017-2018 school year,
please attend the parent information meeting on
Saturday, September 23, 2017 at 10:30 a.m. The
meeting will be held at St. John the Evangelist
Church. Registration packages will be handed out
at this meeting providing details regarding
registration, expectations, materials and dates for
our sacramental programme.

%% Thank you to our advertisers who
sE ¥ make this bulletin possible. We

S PORIES i encourage our parishioners to
i *Raaa patronize advertisers and tell them
' that you appreciate their support.

To advertise in our bulletin please call Greg at
905-624-4422.

Life Chain
October 1, 2017 - 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.
-~ Join pro-lifers in your community and

/ ﬁ’{;\* across Canada to pray for the end to
da abortion. Our church location will be
R Jane & Lawrence. Please mark your
calendars and offer up this simple hour. Visit
campaignlifecoalition.com and click on the
LifeChain tab to learn more about LifeChain.

Confirmation Information Session
a0 If your child was baptized in the
- Roman Catholic Church and entering
i grade 7 & higher in September 2017,
. . and your child wishes to prepare to
Don't Miss celebrate Confirmation in the 2017-
2018 school year, please attend the
parent information meeting with your child on
Tuesday, September 19, 2017 at 7:45 p.m. The
meeting will be held at St. John the Evangelist
Church. Registration packages will be handed out
at this meeting providing details regarding
registration, expectations, and dates for our
sacramental programme.

Prayers for Peace
Ecumenical Prayer Service
Sunday, September 10, 2017 - 3:00 p.m.
St. Michael’s Cathedral Basilica, 65 Bond Street,
Toronto (between Dundas St. and Shuter St.)

Hosted by Cardinal Thomas Collins, Archbishop of
Toronto. All are welcome. We remember victims of
violence, terror and persecution around the world,
especially our Christian brothers and sisters in
Egypt and throughout the Middle East. In the words
of Pope Francis: “Violence will not win over
violence. Violence is won over by peace!”

‘Martyrs’ Shrine 2017 Tiawenk

Fundraising Dinner and Auction
September 23 - 6:00 pm
(Quality Inn) Highland Inn & Conference Centre,
924 King St., Midland

The 2017 Tiawenk Fundraising Dinner and Auction
is raising funds for the renovation of the Shrine’s
main washroom facilities located behind the church.
With the aging infrastructure of the site, it is a great
need to update the washrooms to ones better fit to
welcome the over 100,000 pilgrims who visit
annually for pilgrimage and prayer. Contact: Allex
Laurin at 705-526-3788, ext. 237 or email:
alaurin@martyrs-shrine.com.



